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Dear Redistribution Committee,

Thank you for your hard work in the allocation of seats in New South Wales.

I am very disappointed however, in the eradication of the seat of North Sydney. I have
been involved in grassroots politics in the last five years , as have many of my family and
friends. 

Many people in Australia have become disillusioned with party politics. Remarkably in
Warringah and North Sydney I have found the opposite. Many people in these
communities are supporting their local independent member with pride and enthusiasm.
This Democratic engagement is creating better societies I feel.

Therefore I’m sincerely hoping the seat of North Sydney will remain. I think we need more
gender equity in our parliament and these Independent women are very beneficial to social
cohesion for the whole country. 

Thank you for your attention .
  
Yours sincerely
Catherine Willis 
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